
TO:  All WWCDTC members 

RE:  Summer Obedience Review Sessions 
 

Okay, here's the scoop: 

 

--You need to register in advance for your desired session.  Choose Beginner 

Novice, Novice or Open.  Call Coordinator Sandie Perkins:  262-470-8750 or 

email to SLPMax1063@gmail.com.  No texts, please!  Population in the building 

is being limited, so no unregistered drop-ins. 

 

--ALL instructors and participants will wear masks – no 

exceptions.  We protect each other by wearing masks.  You 

do need to bring your own. 
 

--Please remain in the parking lot with your dog until time for your session and 

leave the building when your session is finished  There's no crating inside. 

 

--All socializing will be in the parking lot – please be smart about social 

distancing.  No congregating in the building. 

 

--Please don't bring any food to share in the building. 

 

--There will be two larger-than-usual rings in the building, so there's ample room 

to distance yourselves. 

 

--If you register for a session, please show up!  No-show spots will be given to the 

next person on the waiting list.  Your instructors are volunteers who give their time 

to pre-plan and their talent to teach.  Let's show our respect to them by arriving on 

time, paying attention and saying “thank you”.   

 

--Instructors are in place for the Wednesday morning sessions.  So far I have no 

one for Thursday evenings, BUT if you wish to sign up for Thursday evenings, 

please do so, as we're still working on finding instructors. 

 

--The dates for the sessions are: 

Wed AM, June 17 and Thurs eve, June 18 

Wed AM, June 24 and Thurs eve, June 25 

Wed AM, July 1 and Thurs eve, July 2 
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Wed AM, July 8 and Thurs eve, July 9 

Wed AM, July 15 and Thurs eve, July 16 

Wed AM, July 22 and Thurs eve, July 23 

Wed AM, July 29 and Thurs eve, July 30 

Wed AM, August 5 and Thurs eve, August 6 

 

--Exact start time for your session will be emailed to you by June 15
th
. 

 

We hope you enjoy our “soft opening”, and that it helps you and your dog get back 

into the swing of things.  We all need to get ready for our official fall classes! 

 

Sandie Perkins, coordinator 


